
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 29th November 2016 
 

Prep School Chess Club Spring Term 2017 
 
I’m delighted to introduce myself and inform you that chess club will continue at school next term. 
I have been coaching chess professionally for over 10 years, and have experience catering for all 
ages and abilities.  During the term I will provide a series of lessons on the demonstration board, 
organize group and individual activities for practice, and run a tournament with prizes to be given 
out at the end of term.  My aim is to improve the children’s understanding, through their enjoyment 
of the game. 
 
Children will be allocated a place for Chess which takes place every Monday after school from 
3.45 – 4.45.  Places are available on a first come, first served basis. 
 
The first session of the Spring term will commence on Monday 9th January.  There are 10 sessions 
per term and there will be a maximum of 18 pupils in the class.  The cost of the club is £44.00 per 
term.  Please return your reply slip and payment to the office by (Friday 9th) December 2016. 
 
Newcomers are welcome. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Fallowfield Chess Coaching 
Tel:  07808517489 
E-mail: fallowfieldguitar@googlemail.com 
 

 
Prep School Chess Club Spring Term 2017 
 
I/We* would like our child: ……………………………………………… Class: …………… 
 
To attend Chess Club. 
 
I enclose cheque/cash for £44.00.  Cheques should be made payable to Jeremy Fallowfield. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer: ……………………………………………………. Dated: …………… 
 
Please return reply slip and payment to the school office. 


